
Kind regards, 

Ishabel Musson 
Head of Childcare
imusson@premier-education.com

Dear Families,

We are holding a holiday camp over the Summer Holidays at the following venues:
Loughborough C of E Primary School (Tax free and childcare vouchers accepted)
St. Josephs Voluntary Catholic School (Tax free and childcare vouchers accepted)
Humberstone Junior School
Inglehurst Infant School 
Henry Hinde Infant School (Tax free and childcare vouchers accepted)
Dates and timings vary depending on location. 

The children will have access to a range of activities such as:
Netball
Football
Fencing
Glow in the dark dodgeball
Arts and Crafts
Enrichment activities
Beach Day (in school)
Gymnastics
Board games
Emergency Services Visit
Dance

and so much more

All the children need to bring is their energy, snack & packed lunch and their water bottle!

Hopefully see you during the holidays!

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/

